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PUBLIC NOTICE 
Intent to Award 

 
 
December 30, 2024 
 
IFB 25-26 Landfill Gas, Groundwater and Storm Water Systems Installation, 
Maintenance, Parts, and Service 
 
Thank you to the vendors who participated and submitted an offer on the above solicitation.  
We appreciate your interest in doing business with the City of Glendale and trust there will 
be future opportunities for your continued participation. 
 
The award is recommended to the following top-scored vendor whose submittal was/ were 
determined in writing to be the most advantageous to the city and best meet the City's overall 
needs, taking into consideration the evaluation of factors outlined in the Invitation for Bid. 
 

• Rummel Construction, Inc. 
 
The bid was determined to be the most responsive and responsible and met the qualifications 
stated in the above IFB. 
 
If you have any questions or want further information about the award, contact the 
Procurement Officer listed below no later than January 7, 2025. 
 
Eva Pierce, NIGP-CPP 
Procurement Officer 
623-930-2865 
epierce@glendaleaz.com  
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